
 
 
 
 
October 27, 2015 
 
VIA E-MAIL 
Mr. Andre Kristopans 
Email:    
 
RE: 15-FOIA-213 List of Metra Railcars / Locomotives 
 
Dear Mr. Kristopans: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On October 15, 2015, we received your request for a current, detailed list of Metra’s passenger railcars 
and locomotives by fleet number and route assigned (“Request”). 
 
In response to your Request, Metra is providing you with a copy of the Strategic Capital Planning 
Department’s Quarterly Rolling Stock Report for the quarter ending 6/30/2015, which is the most 
current information available. 
 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
foia@metrarr.com  
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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